
DTI EXPLORES POSSIBILITY OF A TIE-UP WITH PAGASA OUTLETS ON SALE
OF NFA RICE
Monday, 17 September 2018
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PAGASA Pres. receives a direct call from DTI Sec. Mon Lopez exploring the possibility of PAGASA Member-stores
selling NFA Rice. STC replies in the affirmative as this has been done during the time of Pres. Gloria Macapagal Arroyo.
Discussion ensued at d DTI Offices on 17 September 2018 regarding this possibility with no less than NFA Deputy
Administrator Atty. Judy Carol Dansal (in black with blue scarf)  
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